From: Molly McGee <MMcGee@nicolayconsulting.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 10:59 AM

To: John Hunter <jhunter@contracostahousing.org>

Cc: Eric Waldschmidt <ewaldschmidt@nicolayconsulting.com>; Earlene Young
<eyoung@nicolayconsulting.com>; Anthony Nicolay <anicolay@nicolayconsulting.com>; Chaonan Liu
<cliu@nicolayconsulting.com>

Subject: HACCC Projection Results with Plan Change

Hi John,

Attached please find the HACCC's projection calculations showing a comparison of results with and
without the January 1, 2022 plan amendment.

Please contact us if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Molly

Molly McGee

Actuarial Consultant, ASA, EA, FCA, MAAA

Nicolay Consulting Group

530 Bush Street, Suite 500 | San Francisco, CA 94108
Main: 415.512.5300 x234 | Toll-Free: 800.998.7675 x234
Email: mmcgee@nicolayconsulting.com




